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Dear Ms. Walli:

Natural Resource Gas Limited @8-2017-0215)
Correction to PGTVA Reference Price

Further to our i|i4ay 23,2017 submission in the above-noted matter, we would like to
request that the matter be dealt with on an expedited basis, for three reasons: (a) because
the Board directed the application to first be dealt with by the Board's Audit Department,
the original request by NRG is now nearly one year old; (b) the Board's Audit
Department agreed with the change to the reference price; and (c) most importantly, the
PGTVA will be assumed by EPCOR as part of the sale transaction between EPCOR and
NRG (currently in the process of obtaining Board approval (EB-2016-0351)), so it is
important the PGTVA reference price be correct prior to closing. With respect to this last
item, we would note that the proceeding is fairly far along - with NRG's final reply
argument due June 30,2017, after which parties will be awaiting a decision.

Should you have any questions, please contact me directly.

Yours foly,
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